
 

Dear Community Partner: 

We are reaching out to invite you to become a valued sponsor of an important and impactful event: the 
2025 SAAVE Seminar: “Empowering Youth and Families through Advocacy and Awareness.” This 
community-focused initiative will shine a light on the critical issues of sexual assault, domestic violence, 
and human trafficking among children and adolescents. 

Hosted by the Trumbull County SAAVE (Survivor Advocacy Awareness and Voices of Empowerment) 
Coalition, in partnership with the Family & Children First Council, this event will bring together 
advocates, counselors, professionals, and community leaders to raise awareness, provide vital 
education, and empower participants with resources and tools for prevention and intervention. It will 
include presentations from subject-matter experts, survivor testimony, and informational exhibits and 
resources from community partners. 

We believe your organization shares our commitment to protecting the most vulnerable members of 
our community. As a sponsor, you will be helping us: 

• Educate families and youth on the warning signs and realities of abuse and exploitation 
• Connect survivors and families to critical resources and support services 
• Empower young people to advocate for themselves and others 
• Create a safer, more informed, and more compassionate community 

We are currently seeking sponsors to support the event through financial contributions. Your support 
will not only help cover event costs but will also ensure that our event is a success! You can see the 
various Sponsorship Levels and what each level includes on the attached.  

Event Details: 
Date: Friday October 24 2025 
Location: Ciminero’s Banquet Centre, 123 N. Main Street, Niles OH 
Expected Attendance: 200 
Audience: Counselors, Social Workers, Advocates, Law Enforcement, Health Care Workers, Service 
Providers, Educators, Families/Adolescents 

Thank you for considering this partnership! Together, we can make a lasting difference in the lives of 
youth and families impacted by abuse and exploitation. 

With gratitude, 

The Trumbull County SAAVE Coalition Planning Committee 


